
          

Wyoming Public School 
Maidens Brush Road 

Wyoming 2250 
 

Telephone: 4325 2181 
Facsimile: 4323 6932 
Wyoming-p.school@det.nsw.edu.au 
 

Stage 3 Camp  
 
Dear Parents, 
 
With the extension of the stay at home orders we have made the difficult decision to cancel the 
Stage 3 Camp.  
 
In line with Department of Education’s policies a full refund will be processed through the 
following methods  
  
1. Money paid via POP will be refunded via POP 
2. Money paid via cash will be refunded to a nominated bank account 

 
Cash refunds are NOT available. 
 
To begin processing payments we ask that you come to the school on Monday 2 August 
between 9am-3pm to complete the required paperwork.  
 
If you have made all or part of your payment with cash, please bring the following details with 
you: 
 
Bank Name 
Account Name 
BSB 
Account Number  
   
If you paid all or part of your payment using POP we ask you to come to the school at this time 
as a signature is required to approve the refund.  
 
If you are unable to attend the school on Monday 2 August between 9am-3pm please call the 
school to arrange another time. In trying to minimise the numbers of people at school we ask 
that you DO NOT come to the school without calling first. 
 
We thank you in advance for your patience during this process as payments may take up to 30 
days to return to your account.  
 
Regards 

 
Rebecca Wild 
Principal 
28.07.21    
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